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Dear Junior League of the Shoals: 

On behalf of Helen Keller Hospital Foundation and employees who will 
benefit from your generosity, we would like to thank you for your 
generous donation. 

It is so encouraging and heartwarming at this time to know we have 

such community-minded supporters like you. You can rest assured that 

your donation will be put to good use to benefit those in need at this 

time. 

Thank you again for your generous donation and continued support! 

Warmest regards, 

Kyle Buchanan, President 
Helen Keller Hospital 

HELEN KELLER HOSPITAL FOUNDATION, INC. 
P.O. Box 610 • 1300 South Montgomery Avenue • Sheffield, Alabama 35660 

Phone 256-386-4747 • Fax 256-386-4750 


